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Mazel Tov to the 2023 class of Endowment Book of Life 
signers! Each of your commitments and foresight are 
essential to the longevity and enrichment of our community! 
Thank you for sharing your legacy with us.
 
Year after year, the importance of these individuals’ 
commitment remains the same. Endowment Book of Life 
Signers will leave a financial and historical legacy to our 
community. Their commitment is a gift to our children, 
grandchildren, and all of our families’ future generations.
 
We hope you will join us in 2024 when we celebrate both 
the ‘23 and ‘24 classes of signers in person. Details for that 
celebration will be available in the new year.
 
Below, you will find a short excerpt from each signer’s story. 
We encourage you to read them all, then visit 
bookoflife.jewishfoundation.org to read them all in their 
entirety!
 
To read their full stories and over 800 Endowment 
Book of Life stories, 

bookoflife.jewishfoundation.org

“My name is Brenda Honigman and I 
am writing this “story” to pay tribute 

to and to honour my dad, Sam and my 
brother, Archie. My dad died in 1995 

and my brother in 2021. We were very 
close and I miss them dearly.”

 
“From Generation to Generation and 
Strength to Strength – L’dor Vador”

bookoflife.jewishfoundation.org
to read the whole story!

“Phil loved to watch his kids play 
tennis. He would make up an excuse 

and leave significant business 
meetings just to watch and cheer 
them on. Phil was so proud of his 
family, and he didn’t want to miss 
a thing! He always said his family 

was his dream team and his greatest 
accomplishment.”

bookoflife.jewishfoundation.org
to read the whole story!

“What stands out most in the story of Sharon and Steven is their 
enduring love, unwavering commitment, and deep connection 
to each other. Their recent celebration of their 45th wedding 

anniversary is a testament to the strength of their bond and their 
shared life of purpose.”

bookoflife.jewishfoundation.org
to read the whole story!

“My family has a long history of 
community involvement, which will 

continue for years to come. It is a 
remarkable inheritance that I am 

proud to pass down to my children 
and grandchildren with my gift to the 

Jewish Foundation.”

bookoflife.jewishfoundation.org
to read the whole story!

To all 2023 signers for participating in the

THERE IS STILL
TIME LEFT TO
GIVE THIS YEAR!
If you would like to make a
year-end gift to receive
a 2023 tax receipt.

204.477.7520

www.jewishfoundation.org

On behalf of the JFM Board of Directors and sta�,
Happy Hanukkah to you and your loved ones.

Brenda Honigman 
in memory of 

Sam and Archie 
Honigman

Ellie Kives in 
memory of 
Philip Kives

David Wilder

Dr. Sharon Goszer-Tritt 
and Dr. Steven Tritt


